
Company charged with fraud in Afghan war contracts
Friday, 03 October 2008 15:30 - 

A Houston security company has been indicted on charges of defrauding the U.S. government
for work done during the Afghanistan war and rebuilding efforts.

The company accused is United States Protection and Investigations. The indictment released
Friday names the company and four employees: CEO Dwayne Spier; President Barbara Spier;
USPI's Afghanistan operations manager, William Felix Dupre; and executive assistant Behzad
Mehr.
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